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Dear IB Physics Parents and Community:


This is your cordial invitation to the 26th annual Tualatin Physics research symposia.  They will be held at 7:00 on the evening of Wednesday, January 17th and Thursday January 18th in the lecture hall of Tualatin High School.  Talk to your own budding scientist to see in which symposium they are presenting.


The purpose of the symposia is for my students to defend their semester research projects before the public (you).  Their projects constitute one of their final examinations for the semester of IB Physics, and for the IB students, this is their Internal Assessment work.

This symposium features flame harmonics, sound attenuation, electric motors, fluid mechanics, elasticity, siege engines, height vs. running cadence, resonance, baseball bats, and gymnastics.

Hope to see you there!!!

Sincerely, 
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Tigard - Tualatin School District 23)
Tualatin High School

22300 SW Boones Ferry Road

Tualatin, Oregon 97062

503-431-5600 - fax 503-431-5610
www.ttsd.K12.or.us/frame_tuhs.html




Chris Murray

Tualatin High School
